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York County Domestic Relations Office Reopening Tuesday, April 6 
 
HARRISBURG – York County Court Administration today announced the reopening of the Domestic 
Relations Office in the Judicial Center on Tuesday, April 6, following temporary closure and thorough 
cleaning due to eight court employees’ positive tests for COVID-19. 
 
For more information on the Pennsylvania courts’ response to COVID-19, visit 
http://www.pacourts.us/ujs-coronavirus-information.  
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